
COMMANDER, FOURTEENTH COAST GUARD DISTRICT 
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96850-4982 

12 August 2008 

Dear Mr. Lawson, 

Mahalo for your leadership during the preparations for this year's 
highly successful Fourteenth Coast Guard District Ball! I was especially 
pleased with the organization and attention to detail achieved by our Ball 
Committee and I am extremely thankful you stepped forward to build a 
fantastic website! 

The project officer, Lieutenant John Titchen, conveyed to me that the 
resounding success of the event would not have been possible without your 
help with respect to the site. I am privileged to lead a District where so many 
came together to ensure an enjoyable evening for all. 

Aloha and Mahalo nui loa! 

Sincerely, 

Rear Admiral, U.S. Coast Guard 

Mr. EB Lawson 
c/o Commander (dt) 
Fourteenth Coast Guard District 
300 Ala Moana Blvd 
Honolulu, HI 96850 


